
 

 
Worplesdon Primary School – 

Weekly Update 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are midway through the half term and the children continue to impress us, particularly their 
resilience with the incredibly changeable weather and swimming being delayed by traffic! 
 
In maths, we have been multiplying fractions, as well as finding fractions of a quantity. In English, we 
have started tweaking the middle part of our book “Lost Happy Endings” by Carol Ann Duffy, so that 
the children innovated the protagonist. 
 
World Book Day 
Talking of English, what a fantastic array of characters! The children loved the day, and we are so 
grateful for all the effort that the children (and adults!) put in to make the day so engaging and 
inspiring, and helping to develop a love of books and reading. 
 
Wonderful Women Sale 
Thank you so much for your very generous donations - we hope the children enjoy celebrating their 
someone special! 
 
 
Have a great weekend, 

The Year 5 Team 

Mr Kennedy, Miss Taylor, Mr Djadali and Miss Piercy 

 


